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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 

 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

June 2023 

We all enjoyed a week or so of summer weather before winter returned just 

in time for our tournament at Paradise Valley.  The TRGC golfers had brisk 

weather at the course, but those who turned out still had a good day of golf 

at a fun, challenging venue.  Results are below.   

MESSAGE FROM OUR CLUB PRESIDENT 

I hope everyone is enjoying their golf. Better weather helps and most 

courses aeration effects are behind us. Recently at Haggin Oaks, I failed 

miserably in my attempt to Qualify for the Senior Net Championship. 

However. Kerry Alsop did Qualify with a Net 76. Congratulations Kerry and 

good luck at Poppy Hills.  

 

I’m looking forward to our trip to Carson City. Information on the Reno trip 

will be out in the coming weeks. May you hit fairways, stay out of hazards 

and make the putt. Easy game? 

Mike 

RESULTS 

Paradise Valley 

1st Flight 

1  Rich Anderson     68 net 
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2  Roy Hui      69 

3  Jim Svobodny     70 

Bill Casey had the fewest putts with 29. 

2nd Flight 

1  Joe Gough      73 net 

2  Mike Pritchard     74 

3  Scott Stremple     75 

Joe Gough also won the fewest putts with 33.  Nice work, Joe. 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #3, Scott Stremple, 5’ 4”, hole #8, Brad Erway, 35’ 9”, hole #12, Rich 

Anderson, 4’ 10”, hole #15, Jim Svobodny, 10’ 3”. 

COMING EVENTS 

Our next TRGC regular event will be Timber Creek on Saturday, June 24. 

July starts out with Castle Oaks on Saturday, July 15.  Both Timber 

Creek and Castle Oaks are always club favorites, so get your entries in early. 

The Carson City trip is coming up soon, I think the slots are filled for this 

event. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman continues his fine work on our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  As noted before, the 2023 calendar of events 

and the next tournament entry forms are on the website.  The site continues 

to be your best source for all sorts of TRGC info. 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group.  We’re in the middle 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
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of our summer season--a great time to introduce new friends to the club—

sign them up and bring them out! 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

